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By J. Sutton. 

On 22nd May a Horsfield Bronze )Vas seen at Netherby, 
Mitcham-during the previous fortnight a bird of this species 
was calling, but, as the calls consisted of one or two " seeyou " 
only, I was in doubt at first whether it was from a Starling. 
The other dates for the Horsfield Bronze are 28th June, 5th, 21st, 
22nd July, 1st, 7th, 9th, 22nd, 23rd 28th, 29th, 30th, 31st August .. 
Two birds were observed at Eden Hills on 6th September. No 
Pallids have been noted at Netherby, Mitcham, as yet. In 1934 
they were here from 23rd July to 27th November, and in 1935 

from 5th August to 29th November. 
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